
 

 

 

1200  Washington Ave. Bay City, MI  48708   989-895-2045 

HEARING AND VISION SCREENINGS 

The Bay County Health Department will be offering FREE Hearing and Vision screenings, over 

the summer, for Pre-Kindergarten and pre-school children, ages 3-5.  

Please call  989-895-2045 for an appointment. 

June 2023 

Monday, June 12, 2023  3:00 pm-6:00 pm 

Friday, June 23, 2023  9:00 am-1:00 pm 

Monday, June 26, 2023 1:00 pm-4:00 pm 

Tuesday, June 27, 2023  1:00 pm-4:00 pm 

Wednesday, June 28, 2023  9:00 am-1:00 pm 

Thursday, June 29, 2023 3:00 pm-6:00 pm 

Hearing and Vision screening is required by the Michigan Public Health Code before entering 

Kindergarten. Parents will be asked to provide proof of screening before the first day of school. 

Please check our Facebook page and our website for more upcoming dates toward summer, at 

https://www.baycounty-mi.gov/health/hearingvisionscreening. 

DATES ARE SUBJECT TO CHANGE! 

 


